## Learning for Life!

Headteacher: Ms Annemari Ottridge M.Ed. NPQH NPQEL



6th November 2023

Dear Parents & Carers,

Lonsdale School will be supporting the Stevenage Foodbank for their Christmas fundraising appeal; Toyshed. The Toyshed provides vulnerable families and children with presents at Christmas time.



The Lonsdale School community have previously donated enough toys and gifts to support 65 families at Christmas time.



If you would like to donate a gift, we will be collecting all donations for children aged 0-18 years via the admin office from Tuesday 7<sup>th</sup> November to Wednesday 6<sup>th</sup> December 2023. Of note, all gifts must be brand new and not previously used.

With kind regards,

Leah McGrath

PA to Senior Leadership Team & Office Admin

Lonsdale School, Brittain Way, Stevenage, Hertfordshire, SG2 8UT Telephone: 01438 726999, email: <a href="mailto:admin@lonsdale.herts.sch.uk">admin@lonsdale.herts.sch.uk</a> www.lonsdale.herts.sch.uk









